From: Danny Clifton

Sent: March 25, 2021 11:24 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill 4

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une piéce
jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

We own a small property in ANTIGONISH and we are astounded that you, our elected politicians, have the audacity
to attempt to force this legislation on taxpayers ! It’s obvious to all of us that there are many important matters
affecting us all that should have priority over this half-baked vision of activists who probably cannot define what it is
they seek but apparently have found sympathy with this current government. If you have no shame and proceed with
this undefined ....legislation, you should at least realize there will be a future election in which you will need support.
Disappointed, thank you

Sent from my iPhone





